8/31/18
210 W. Main Street

Hummelstown, PA 17036

Dear Parents,
School is back in, which means that Promised Land is gearing up for another great year!

Promised Land is an after-school program that meets on Thursdays for children in Kindergarten-5th grade.   The program is intended to teach the children the gift of living and caring for each other, as a community.  We will meet and learn valuable lessons like caring for those in need, leading by example, caring for our environment, and using good judgment.  These lessons will be reinforced by lessons, crafts, music, and games. Each month we will also be helping our community by doing one service project, such as community clean- up projects, a Thanksgiving Food Drive, etc... The kids will learn that they are a valuable part of their community and that they can make a difference in it.
Dinnertime is another unique experience here at Promised Land.  Each week the children will enjoy a family-style meal with each other and Trinity volunteers.  All adult volunteers at Trinity are required to have their security clearances and are screened to be of the highest quality to work with your children.  We ask that if your child will not be eating with us that you pick them up promptly at 5:15 pm.  If they join us for dinner, please pick them up no later than 5:45 pm.
We will be picking up your children in the music room at Nye Elementary at the end of the school day.  Please help us by reminding your child that they have Promised Land on Thursdays.  Also, if you know in advance that they are not going to be attending for any reason, please call us @ 566-0252 ext. 110, to let us know.  If school is dismissed early or cancelled due to weather, Promised Land will be cancelled as well.  
Attached is a registration form which will need to be filled out and returned, so that your child may join us.  Please return the registration form with a $25 registration fee to the church office at the above address by 9/10/18. Included on this registration form is an area that indicates who can pick up your children.  If a person not on the list will be picking them up, please contact us at the church prior to the change.  A sign out sheet will be posted that each parent, or adult picking up must sign before leaving with a child, for safety purposes.
We look forward to another wonderful year with your children!
Blessings,

Christel Buck
Children & Youth Minister
Trinity United Methodist Church
***THIS EVENT, PROGRAM, OR GROUP IS NOT SPONSORED OR ENDORSED BY THE LOWER DAUPHIN SCHOOL DISTRICT. ***
